TELEPHONE: 384

REGISTER OF SHIPPING,

HANDELSKADE 1,

WILLEMSTAD. CURACAO. D. W. L.

March 18th, 1929.

MAIL ADDRESS: P. O. BOX 169.

»'s REq

Ref. H. VQ‘{ RECEIVED 187'@

The Secretary i ?

London. ¢ An?d.A;LR 1529
tonNpot

Dear Sir:-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 28th, ultimo, relative to the Modified Survey of the
0il Engines now due in the case of the Motorship "ZULIA", ex

"ROMO", together with a copy of a letter you have received

from the Owner.

I am taking the matter up with the General
Agency of the Horn Line here, with a view to the survey in

question being carried out and will duly report on same in

due course.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,
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